MESSAGE FROM CONTROLLER GENERAL OF ACCOUNTS
FOR 15T GENERAL BODY MEETING OF AICAO (Sr.AOs/PAOs)
ASSOCIATION ON 18.11.2022 AT NEW DELHI

At the outset, I Congratulate the AICAOA [All India Civil Accounts
Officers (Senior Accounts Officers and Pay and Accounts Officers)
Association], recognised recently, on the occasion of the first General Body
Meeting.

Associations provide the vital platform to Officers for sharing their views and
opinions about issues impacting them. They also play a crucial role in
establishing a bridge between the employees and the establishment, which
is necessary for understanding viewpoints as well as limitations. I am
hopeful that the AICAOA will play a constructive role by bringing forth the
perspective and concerns of its members regarding the Indian Civil Accounts
Organisation in the times to come.

The Indian Civil Accounts Organisation is committed to strengthen
governance through excellence in public financial management. Promoting
professional integrity through a dedicated workforce committed to service
ethos is our Mission. I take this opportunity to exhort AICAOA to synergise
its efforts with my Office for achieving the same.

I wish the very best to the AICAOA and its members for meaningful
deliberations and successful conduct of its first General Body Meeting.
Association.

Best Wishes Always!
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Bharti Das
Controller General of Accounts



